
Sent: 18/09/2024 7:26:57 PM
Subject: PEX2024/0005 Harbord Hotel

I wish to strongly oppose any change in the zoning to this land. The proposed development is
NOT in keeping with the village of Freshwater - it is more suitable to Manly. I do not oppose
the Hotel to have some accommodation in keeping with what it has had in the past, but the
construction of such a vast complex would be a nightmare for traffic, parking, noise, and the
general comfort of all residents living within several blocks of the hotel.
I hope council decides against such development in this beautiful and peaceful part of the
coast. Manly is the place for such a development!
Thank you
Pamela Bray
9 Highview Ave Queenscliff


